
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
TO: All Watts Representatives for P&H Products – U.S. Only     February 28, 2025 
All Watts Representatives for Radiant Products – U.S. Only                     
All Watts Representatives for Pure Water Products – U.S. Only                  Official Communication 1240 
All Watts Representatives for Drainage Products – U.S. Only  
All Ames Fire & Waterworks Representatives – U.S. Only  
All APEX / ANKA Representatives – U.S. Only  
All AquaLock Marine Representatives – U.S. Only  
All Dormont Wholesale Representatives – U.S. Only  
All Dormont Food Service Representatives – U.S. Only 
All Dormont OEM Representatives – U.S. Only  
All FEBCO Representatives – U.S. Only  
All ORION Representatives – U.S. Only  
All Powers Representatives – U.S. Only   
All Mueller Steam Specialty Representatives – U.S. Only 
 
SUBJECT: 2025 Tariff Price Adjustment – U.S. Market (Additional Clarity) 
                                 
We will be delaying the March 24, 2025, price increase. As of March 31, 2025, the brands and companies 
below will be implementing list price increases. Select items will be adjusted to reflect various higher or 
lower price changes.  
 
The following brands and product lines will be affected by the average increases as follows: 
 

 Backflow & Valve Products 
- Watts, Ames Fire & Waterworks  

o Shut-off valves 10% 
 FBV 3, FBV 4 5% 

o Non-Testable, Testable Backflow 6.5% 
 007, 009 5% 

o Connections 10% 
 Dielectrics 20% 

o Hydronics Valves 6.5% 
 PLT Expansion Tanks 50% 
 ET, ETX, ETRA Expansion Tanks 45% 
 DET-A, DET Expansion Tanks 20% 

o Plumbing Specialties 10% 
 Parts 25% 

o Risers 15% 
o All other categories  10% 

- FEBCO 10% 
o Kits 5% 

- Powers  10% 
- Mueller Steam Specialty 

o -N products 10% 
o All other products 6% 

 
 Hydronic Radiant 6% 

o PEX Parts 10% 
 

 Dormont 6% 
 

 Rainwater 10% 
 

 Water Quality 0-24% 



 

 
 Drainage 

- Chemical piping 5% 
- Watts cast iron 10% 
- Watts trench drains 10% 
- BLÜCHER stainless steel drainage systems 20% 

 
Former prices will be honored for all orders with immediate release received by Friday, March 28, 2025, if 
stocking orders do not exceed one month’s average purchases. New list prices will be available on our 
website on March 31, 2025. You will have the option of printing a copy of the price sheet in PDF format or 
downloading list prices in Excel and other formats. 
 
We will be sending the customer notification letter immediately. If you have questions, please contact your 
Regional Manager or the Watts Pricing Department. 
 
Best regards, 

Brian Vladyka 
Senior Manager, Strategic Pricing 
Brian.Vladyka@wattswater.com  


